
 

Week ending 
2/11/18

Poppy, Bluebell and 
Sunflower Class

Phonics
Our sounds this week were 

ck (sack), e (egg), u 
(umbrella) and r (red). Please 
continue to practise sounds 
and reading at home - little 

and often, making it fun! Our focus this week:
We have been focusing our 
literacy around the story 

'Whatever Next.' We have 
travelled through space and 
imagined what we may see! 

Maths:
We have been looking at 

adding one more to a given 
number.Why not see if you 
can add one more at home. 

Eg. there are three forks on 
the dinner table, how many 
will there be if I add one 

more?

Further Information: 
We have started our space 
topic! We would love any tin 

foil, toilet rolls, kitchen rolls, 
plastic bottles, silvery items, 

torches, and anything else 
spacey! If you have any books 

about space that we could 
borrow for the day we would 

love that too! 

Show and Tell
Remember - show and tell is topic 
related and our topic is SPACE! 

Christmas Concert!:
Our Christmas singing concert will be 

on Tuesday 11th Dec at 9.15!  A 
more detailed letter will follow, but 

save the date! The children will be so 
excited to share some festive songs 

with you. 

Next Week:
Along with learning about 
space we will be thinking 

about Diwali and Fireworks! 
Do you celebrate Diwali? Can 
you share your experiences 
with the class? Eg. photos, 

books, stories or come in and 
talk to the class. 

URGENT: 

If you have already volunteered to walk to 
Story Storks with us – we need you! Bluebell 
and Sunflower class need more volunteers to 
help walk to Story Storks with us, please 
speak to your class teacher if you can help.  


